




Thank you for your time and assistance, and we look forward to your valuable contributions.

 

Sincerely,

 

Matt McLean

Masters of Community Development Student

University of Victoria

 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central Saanich. It is
intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly
prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by
reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.” 




